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Join the EUME region weekly prayer every 
Wednesday at 7pm UK time here...  

 

  

 

Find out what's been happening across our 
EUME region here...  

 

  

News from Korea 

Catch up on the international news from 
iPeaceTV in Korea here...  

 

Hi, 

 
In this week's newsletter: 

 
Send Your Birthday Greetings to True 

Mother! 
Our Global Community: How Are Faith 

Groups Supporting Their Local Authorities 
During the COVID-19 Pandemic? 

Get Involved With World Interfaith 
Harmony Week 

Matching & Blessing Preparation Online 
Weekend Workshop 

Hyojeong Cosmic Blessing Ceremony 
in April 

Two New Signs Added to Holy Oak Hill in 
Stanton Fitzwarren to Commemorate True 

Father's Centenary 
Featured Book: 'As A Peace-Loving 

Global Citizen' 
 

 

   



 

 

  

 

Send Your Birthday 
Greetings to True Mother! 
 
In celebration of True Parents' birthday 
next month, EUME-HQ invites you to send 
in a short video clip expressing your love 
and congratulations to True Mother for 
this special occasion. Feel free to get 
creative! 
 
The submission deadline for sending in 
your video is Sunday 31st January. 

View More 

  

 

 

Our Global Community: How 
Are Faith Groups Supporting 
Their Local Authorities 
During the COVID-19 
Pandemic? 

 
While the COVID-19 pandemic continues 
to affect our day-to-day lives as we move 
into 2021, this article takes a look at how 
faith communities are working to support 
their local authorities. 

View More 

  

 

  

  

 

Get Involved with World 
Interfaith Harmony Week 

 
World Interfaith Harmony Week falls in 
the first week of February every year with 
the aim of promoting harmony between 
all people, regardless of their faith. 
 
UPF will be hosting an online World 
Interfaith Harmony Week programme on 
4th February from 6pm. You can find out 
more about the event and register here...  

View More 

  

 



 

 

 

Matching & Blessing 
Preparation Online 
Workshop 

 
The EUME Blessed Family Department has 
announced an online workshop in 
February for blessed children aged 17+ 
(and their parents) who are preparing for 
the matching and Blessing. 
 
Please register online by 7th February.  

View More 

  

 

  

  

 

Hyojeong Cosmic Blessing 
Ceremony in April 
 
It has just been announced that True 
Parents will host a Cosmic Blessing 
Ceremony on Sunday 25th April during 
the celebrations marking the 61st 
Anniversary of True Parents’ Holy 
Wedding. 
 
More detailed information will be 
announced in the coming weeks! 

View More 

  

 

 

Two New Signs Added to 
Holy Oak Hill in Stanton 
Fitzwarren to Commemorate 
True Father's Centenary 

 
Two new signs have recently been placed 
in front of the two oak trees planted by 
Rev. Sun Myung Moon and Henry Masters. 
A further plaque is currently being 
designed for Holy Oak Hill in order to 
commemorate True Father’s centenary. 

View More 

  

 
  



 

 

  

 

FEATURED BOOK: 'As A 
Peace-Loving Global Citizen' 
 
Part 4 Chapter 11 - read by Henry 
Masters: 
 
"Why Does My Father Have to Go to 
Jail?" 
 
The audiobook is now available for 
streaming through Spotify, Apple Podcasts 
and Google Podcasts, as read by the late 
Henry Masters. Find out more here...  

View More 

  

 
 

   

  
 

   

| Featured Article | 
 

 

 

  

South London Centenary Exhibition 

 
South London FFWPU, UPF and WFWP Community's Contribution to the Special 
Gift for True Mother about Centenary Activities 
 
We opened the exhibition to the public at the Peace Embassy, Thornton Heath, South 
London, on just 2 days in October but by then restrictions on household mixing were already 
in place in London, and unfortunately, we had just a handful of visitors before a more 
severe lockdown prevented us from welcoming any further visitors. We hope to re-open the 
exhibition when allowed in 2021 and the video tour will continue to assist with our publicity. 
 
The contributors to the video were: 
 
- Franklin and Cecilie Fortune (FFWPU) 
- Dolores Read (WFWP) 
- Lance Gardiner, Susan Crosthwaite (UPF) 
- Réamonn Bateman (video director) 

 



 

 

 

 
 

  
 

   

| Upcoming Events | 
 

 

 

  

Please click on the title of the event(s) that you are interested in for further details:  
 

EUME Zoom Prayer Meeting 
Every Wednesday at 7pm 

 
Early Morning Devotion via Zoom 

Every Saturday from 5am–6.30am  

 
North Europe Sub-Regional EUME Worship Service 

Sunday 31st January 
 

JANUARY: 
 

Tracing God's Providence After Jesus's Ascension - Zoom Workshop 
Monday 18th January to Friday 19th February (Mondays, Tuesdays, Thursdays and Fridays) 

 
Online Well-Being Programme 

Tuesday 19th January to Tuesday 2nd March 
 

Make the Most of Marriage - Monthly Online Meeting for Couples 
Thursday 28th January 

 
Project Phoenix UK Zoom Event 
Friday 29th to Sunday 31st January 

 
Submission Deadline for True Parents' Birthday Videos 

Sunday 31st January 
 

Submission Deadline for WFWP Art Contest 
Sunday 31st January 

 

FEBRUARY: 
 

The Bereavement Journey Course (Part 2) 
Friday 5th, Friday 12th and Friday 19th February 

 
Matching & Blessing Preparation Online Weekend Workshop 



 

 

Friday 12th to Sunday 14th February 
 

 

  

  

  

Click for Event Details  

  

 

Have a story you'd like to share, a 
book you'd like to review or a prayer 

request? 

Share Your Story 

  

Let us know by emailing: comms@ 
ffwpu,org,uk or filling in the form via the 

button above.  
 

FFWPU UK Bank Details 
for Donations 

 
Account Name: Family Federation for 

World Peace and Unification  
Account No: 39573067  

Sort Code: 23-05-80  
 

// CONNECT WITH US //  
 

 

Facebook 

 

 

Instagram 

 

 

Website 

 

 

Vimeo 

 

 

Privacy Policy 

 

 

FFWPU is a charity registered in England and Wales (No. 267917) whose registered office is at FFWPU 43 
Lancaster Gate, London W2 3NA. 

    

  

 

 
 


